Walker, Samuel

From: Kevin Schneider <straw.vistas@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 1:08 PM

To: Boulder County Board of Commissioners; LU Land Use Planner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: SU-22-0004

With attachment.

Boulder County Commissioners and Planning Department Staff

1325 Pearl St.

Boulder, CO 80302

RE: Docket SU-22-0004 Solar Field Application

As a resident on N. 79th Street where the proposed 24 acre solar field will be located on the east side of the road from us, we wanted to voice our opinion regarding this matter. We are in favor of renewable energy. We have 2 small solar arrays at our residence and we believe that having the proposed solar field is a very positive and forward-thinking action on behalf of the landowner and for Boulder County.

It is important that everyone continue to strive to have as minimal impact on this earth as possible and to create more solar energy is one step in that process. It will help reduce the use of fossil fuels and continue to reduce pollution and provide a better atmosphere and air for generations to come. Adding this solar field to our neighborhood is something we strongly believe in and would ask the commissioners and planning staff to keep in mind.

From the diagonal highway, much of the proposed site is behind trees and houses and silos, so for those who may feel it is an eyesore, we would disagree. It is a sign that we care about our community and our environment and we feel many others believe the same way.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact us. We ask that you approve the requested solar field application.

Sincerely,

Robin and Kevin Schneider

5801 79th St.

Longmont, CO 80503

Cell 303-746-0322

Have a really awesome day! Kevin Sent from my iPhone

- > On Aug 12, 2022, at 2:06 PM, Kevin Schneider <straw.vistas@yahoo.com> wrote:
- >
- > Please see the attached letter.
- >
- > Have a really awesome day!
- > Kevin
- > Sent from my iPhone